
 
 

 
 
Dear All 
 
As you will be aware the horse trials run each year at the end of September/beginning of 
October at Osberton.  This is one of the largest sporting events in the region and attracts an 
audience that can benefit the region greatly.  As part of a larger picture and based on a very 
successful model in Holland, we are planning the launch of a Nottinghamshire Business 
growth and networking week in 2019 over the event.  There are a huge number of 
opportunities for the region to host meetings, conferences, product launches etc across the 
five days, all set against a very congenial backdrop. 
 
We would like to invite all businesses across the region to a launch event on Sunday 30th 
September at Osberton International Horse trials in the conference centre in the middle of 
the trade village.  We will outline the vision and opportunities for the event and look to 
interact with your businesses to develop this into a must attend week. 
 
Sunday is very much our family day and with that focus we would like to extend our 
invitation to all business owners and their families to join us for a launch at 1130 on Sunday 
30th.  Sunday at the horse trials offers families a great day out with a fun fair, a host of 
exciting arena entertainment, including the Extreme Mountain bike team, plus entertainers 
and children’s activities.  Please visit our web site for more details.  www.osberton-
horse.co.uk 
 
To receive your free family car pass for Sunday 30th September, please email 
rowann@bedeltd.co.uk  A car pass will give you and your family access to the event to enjoy 
the variety of activities and to sample the atmosphere.  All businesses in the North Notts 
region are invited to attend.  Please apply for your FREE tickets by Friday 21st September at 
the above email  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Osberton  
 
Stuart Buntine 
BEDE Events 
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